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Coronavirus Phone Tracking Raises Red Flags
Among Privacy Advocates
April 3, 2020 Indianapolis

Brian McGinnis was quoted in a Washington Examiner article,
“Coronavirus phone tracking raises red flags among privacy advocates,”
regarding smartphones being tracked, both by government entities and
private organizations, to measure how U.S. residents are dealing with the
coronavirus pandemic.
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